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Kathleen Carmody 

From: Peter Brixius 

Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 5:18 PM 

To: Kathleen Carmody 

Subject: FW: airport board 

 

Katie, the email attached below Candace’s email is the letter of interest from Alva for the Feb. 11 meeting for 
appointment to the airport advisory board.  

Thanks, 

Peter, 

From: Candace Miller <cmiller@moffatcounty.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 2:05 PM 
To: Peter Brixius <pbrixius@ci.craig.co.us>; Chris Nichols <cnichols@ci.craig.co.us> 
Subject: FW: airport board 

 
Here is the joint appointment we spoke about. I communicated to him that his appointment would happen on the 11th. 

 
 

 

Candace Miller 

 

Development Services- 
Planning and Zoning 
Craig/Moffat Airport Manager 
1198 W. Victory Way #107 
Craig, CO 81625 
O-970-824-9148 
C-970-841-9331 

 
M-TH 6AM-4PM 

 

 
From: ALVA JONES <frogdad3@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2025 11:38 AM 
To: Erin Miller <emiller@moffatcounty.net> 
Subject: airport board 

 

Miss Miller: 
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I am Alva Jones. 
103 Country Lane 
Craig, Co 

I would like to join airport board. 

Thank You 

Alva Jones 
 

 
Virus-free.www.avast.com 

 
Warning! this email originated from outside of the organization 

http://www.avast.com/

